
In September 2023, the children were filled with
excitement as their beloved Lis Aunty paid a visit
to Kolkata. During her stay, Ms Lisbeth Johansen,
the founder of LittleBigHelp, visited all the project
areas, including hostels, community centres, and
skills development centres. Her presence brought
immense joy to the children and staff, reaffirming
the organization's commitment to their well-being
and development.

A workshop about women's health was held in two Skills
Development projects. Our Director, Mr. Debashis Guha,
led the session. He emphasized the importance of taking
care of both mental and physical health.

Celebration 

Raksha Bandhan, a revered festival in India,
signifies the special bond shared between brothers
and sisters. At LittleBigHelp, this meaningful
tradition is joyously observed in all project areas.
Here in the photo,  a young girl from the
community centre proudly displays the rakhi she
has crafted herself. 
Children residing in our hostels expressed their
gratitude and respect for the police officers at
Thakurpukur Thana by tying sacred threads of
Rakhi. Their gesture was a way to convey their
desire to protect the police personnel, recognizing
them as the guardians of our society.

Skills Development  

" Be the servant while leading. Be unselfish. Have infinite patience, and success is yours."
-Swami Vivekananda


